
 

September 15, 2020 

 

Ronald McDonald House of Central & Northern New Jersey                                      
145 Somerset Street                                                                                                        
New Brunswick, N.J 08901                                                                                               
Dear Ms. Petronko, 

As the pandemic has caused the Ronald McDonald House to cease preparing food 
for its guests, I became aware of the need for financial support to provide outside 
deliveries of prepared food for the families of those children receiving healthcare 
services at area hospitals. 

On behalf of the Stonebridge Men’s Club, and in recognition of the Caring Cooks 
of the Stonebridge Women’s Club that volunteer at the Ronald McDonald House 
to help prepare meals for its guests, I am pleased to attach a check in the amount 
of $100.00 for New Brunswick Dinner. 

I hope that in some small way our donation can help your worthwhile and 
generous efforts to provide meals for the many families affected. 

Sincerely, 

 

Don Marino                                                                                           
President/Stonebridge Men’s Club and the Executive Board 

Cc: Judy Feltz and Linda Longo                                                                                         
Co-Presidents/Stonebridge Women’s Club 


